
 
 

 

 
To,         Date: 12th February, 2025 
BSE Limited 

Dept. of Corporate Services  
BSE Limited P. J. Tower,  
Dalal Street, Fort,  
Mumbai-400001 

 
Ref Security Id: VIVANTA/ Scrip Code- 541735 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Submission of Revised Financial Results for the Quarter ended 31st December, 2025 
due to Discrepancies in Financial Results 
 
With reference to captioned subject, we have received Discrepancies in Financial Results from 
BSEINDIA via email dated 8th February, 2025 as follows: 
 
Discrepancy: 1. Consolidated Results - Limited Review Report is not as per SEBI prescribed 
Format (Refer SEBI circularCIR/CFD/CMD1/44/2019 dated March 29, 2019). Submit Limited 
Review Report as per the prescribed format. (Point no 4 not given) for Quarter Ended - December 
2024 

 
In response to discrepancy raised, we are submitting herewith revised Financial Results as per 
SEBI prescribed Format for the Quarter and Nine Months ended 31st December, 2024.  
 
We kindly request you to acknowledge the receipt of the revised financial results and confirm 
that the necessary updates have been made in accordance with the SEBI guidelines.  

 
 

FOR, VIVANTA INDUSTRIES LIMITED 
 
 
 

____________________________  
HEMANT AMRISH PARIKH  
MANAGING DIRECTOR  
DIN: 00027820 

 
 

Encl: Annexure-A 
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